North Country Charter Academy (NCCA)
Notice of Public Hearing

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that the North Country Charter Academy Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the acceptance and appropriation of unanticipated revenue from Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations (CRRSA) ESSER II Federal Grant and the American Rescue Plan, ESSER III Federal Grant.  The hearing will take place at 8:00am prior to the regularly scheduled board meeting on Thursday, October 21, 2021, in the AHEAD Conference Room, 260 Cottage Street, Littleton, NH. Meeting will also be available virtually and instructions will be posted prior to on NCCA’s website, www.northcountrycharteracademy.com.


